

Dear Parents, Carers and children,

I hope you are all doing OK at the moment and staying positive.

You all know how much I enjoy a good old sing-song and now is no different! Music is so important to our well-being and mental health and can give us a real boost when things are tough, so I am putting together songs and suggestions to keep you all singing and smiling!

Although I have put suggestions under Infant or Junior headings, this is simply a guide but please feel free to use anything you like!

Take care, stay safe and keeeeeeeeeeeeeeees singing!!

